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BIKE THE NIGHT UPDATE

Councillor, K. Aylwin mentioned that the motion for funding for the event was approved by City Council.

Kelly Patterson-McGrath indicated that the sub-committee will be meeting to continue to work on event plans.
Ms. Patterson-McGrath also mentioned that the applications for the event have been completed, no permits
are required, and insurance will be provided through the City.

Laurel Hoffarth discussed advertisement and promotion with the help of Living Green Barrie through social
media avenues.

File #: TMP-28991, Version: 1

City of Barrie Printed on 5/15/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

